
1-17-2024    North Albany Park Restroom Project, Contractor Meeting  (1of 2.) 

Due to inclement weather, a second meeting will be held on Jan. 24th 09:00 at 

North Albany Park. The closing date will be moved to February 7th. 2pm. 

 

Questions from contractor meeting: 

 

1. Retainage if over $500,000.00  where is this mentioned?  

You can find this information on page 24 of 65 in document titled, “N. Albany Park 

Restroom.” 

 

2. Demo of old restroom included?  

Yes, old restroom will need to be demolished and hauled off site for disposal.  

 

3. Is there a designated Staging area? 

The loop at end of park road will be available for any needed site storage or 

staging.  

 

4.  Will there be temporary restrooms on site for use? 

County will supply temporary park users with restroom facilities. Contractor will 

provide restroom for project personnel if needed/ required. 

 

5. Site plan for project?   

Yes, uploaded along with these questions as an addendum. 

 

6. How to reach Site engineer for county?   

By email 

 Benton County: Ian McGuire – ian.mcguire@bentoncountyor.gov 

mailto:ian.mcguire@bentoncountyor.gov


 Contracted Engineer: William ‘Bill’ Barlow – caed@peak.org  

 

Addendum No. 03 will address: 

Engineer's Drawings: 

- A1.0 & A1.1 titles on the index are swapped 

- missing sheet A6.0 

Will be updated and replace existing document.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ian T. McGuire, Benton County Public Works 

William E. Barlow, is engineer of record for restroom structural plans.  
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